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KDES ART SHOW OPENS 
The Kendall Demonstration Elementary 

School's Art Show opens today and will 
run until June 22nd at Kendall's north 
campus building. All campus persons 
are invited to attend this exhibit and 
sale from 8:30 - 4:00. Featured will 
be batik, plexiglass sculpture, leather 
craft, book marks, memo boards, copper 
enameled jewelry and macrame. Some 
of the items will be on sale with prices 
ranging from - $20.00. For further 
information contact Irene Bland, ext. 621. 

ENERGY CONSERVATION TIPS FROM JIM HULL 
Want an easy way to save gas and money? 

Just keep your car tuned and your tires 
properly inflated. Soft tires and a 
poorly tuned engine can cost you an extra 
seventy dollars at the gas pump every 
year. And that's money -- and gas -- you 
could be saving. For a free booklet on 
more easy ways to save energy and money, 
write Energy, Box 62, Oak Ridge, Tenn. 
37830. 

Energy -- we can't afford to waste it! 

COMMUTER COMPENSATIONS 
There are compensations for that long 

haul (36 miles) from Arnold, Md., to the 
campus, say the Alan Crammattes. Like 
bird watching from their living room. 
Two mallards have visited and bathed in 
their swimming pool several times during 
the past week. 

NO-WAY STREET 
The campus road that comes in off 

West Virginia Avenue by Kendall School 
is not to be used for through traffic for 
access to other parts of the campus. This 
entrance is to be used for access to KDES 
temporary buildings only as it is used 
constantly by construction vehicles. 

One lane is left open at all times 
for emergencies and buses. 
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SMITHSONIAN TOUR OF GALLAUDET PLANNED 
Gallaudet's historic campus will be 

the focus of a tour sponsored by the 
Smithsonian Institution on July 21, 
10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

The tour begins on the campus grounds, 
followed by lunch with President and Mrs. 
Merrill in their 20 room Victorian mansion. 
Afterwards participants will enjoy a tour 
of the mansion's interior, including its 
opulent Victorian furnishings. 

In the afternoon, The LOOK OF SOUND 
Exhibit will be viewed and discussed along 
with the Gallaudet story. Judy Bortner, 
Special Projects Manager, will lead the 
tour accompanied by an interpreter for 
the deaf. 

WANT ADS 
**FOR RENT: 

Three bedroom, two bath townhouse 
available across the street from 
Gallaudet. Brand new kitchen. 
If interested call ext. 608 (V or TTY). 

**FOR RENT: 
Three bedroom house with basement and 

two full baths. $500.00 per month plus 
utilities. This house located at 918 
8th St. N.E. is available immediately. 
If interested contact Mr. Sutton, 
681-7587 or 433-8179. 

**FOR RENT: 
House in Laurel, 4 bedrooms, 3 baths, 

family room, formal dining room, fire 
place, double garage with electric doors, 
swimming pool and tennis membership 
included. $525.00 per month. If 
interested contact Esther Nelson at 
490-8131. 

DAY CAMP DETAILS 
The Gallaudet Summer Day Camp sponsored 

by the College for Continuing Education 
will be housed in MSSD's residence B this 
summer. The ext. for the camp will be 
619. For information call Janie Santy, 575. 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
SECRETARY POSITIONS: 
!.Research/Office of Vice President 
2.0ffice of the President 
3.Student & Family Services/KDES 
4.Educational Technology 
5.Pre-College Programs 
6.Physical Plant, Administration 
7.Continuing Education 
8.0ffice of Asst. VP, Academic Affairs 
9.Division of Education/MSSD 

10.(Legal) Law Center 
ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE CLERK: Accounting 
COUNSELING & PLACEMENT POSITIONS: 
!.Placement Counselor 
2.Assistant Director 
3.Staff Psychologist 

ASSISTANT TO DIRECTOR, PROGRAMS FOR 
DEAF/BLIND: Continuing Education 

EXPEDITOR: Purchasing Department 
PROGRAMMER: Accounting 
STAFF ASSISTANT: President's Office 
ASSISTANT TO THE DIRECTOR: Student 

Special Services 
RECORDER: Admissions & Records 
COMPUTER OPERATOR: Computer Center 
RESEARCH SPECIALIST: Demographic Studies 
SAFETY & SECURITY OFFICER: DOSS 
PLANNING OFFICE ARCHITECT: Planning Office 
FIRST CLASS ENGINEER: PP-Central Utilities 
PAINTER I: PP-Building Maintenance 
WORK CONTROL COORDINATOR: PP-Administration 
PRACTICUM COORDINATOR & INSTRUCTOR: Sign 

Language Programs 
INSTRUCTOR OR ASST. PROFESSOR: Drama 

Department 
BIO-TECHNICAL ASSISTANT: Dept. of Biology 
INSTRUCTOR: KDES 

GALLAUDET COLLEGE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
EMPLOYER/EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTION. PROGRAMS 
AND SERVICES OFFERED BY GALLAUDET COLLEGE 
RECEIVE SUBSTANTIAL FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM 
THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION AND 
WELFARE. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--Bob Harmon (German), Catherine Ingold 
and John Delaney (Romance Languages) 
attended the Conference on Individualized 
Instruction In Foreign Languages at Ohio 
State University, Columbus, Ohio, May 
10 - 12. John Delaney also attended the 
meeting of the Board of Academic Advisors 
for the American Institute for Foreign 
Study, May 25 - 26 in Greenwich, Conn. 
--Kevin Berk, manager of Contracts and 
Operations Services, will be on leave 
of absence from June 6 - August 13. 
Kevin will be fulfilling his residency 
requirements at the University of 
Southern California. During his absence 
Steve Kallan will be responsible for the 
management of the office. Staff support 
will be provided by Steve, John Hartman, 
Jerry Lee and legal counsel. Steve 
Kallan can be contacted on ext. 537. 
--Mary Price, R.N. from the Peter J. Fine 
Student Health Service recently journeyed 
to Cumberland, Maryland, for a Deaf Awareness 
Workshop sponsored by the Western Maryland 
Association for the Deaf. Ms. Price 
presented the videotape, ''Deaf Patients -­
Special Needs, Special Responses,'' and 
then served on a panel answering questions 
pertaining to medical needs and care for 
deaf patients. Mary was accompanied by 
Holly Goodling, R.N. and Sandra Dearness, 
a Northeastern University nursing student. 
--The Department of Safety & Security 
is pleased to announce that Allen Nowell 
has been chosen as Officer of the Month, 
April, 1979. Allen has undertaken his 
new assignment as Student/Safety Coordinator 
with great enthusiasm and determination -­
establishing liaison and rapport with 
staff and faculty in areas of fire safety, 
participating in fire drills and in 
development of fire safety lectures. 
DOSS would like to recognize Allen 
for his endeavors. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by the 
Office of Alumni and Public Relations for 
the staff and faculty of Gallaudet College. 
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